
PTA meeting Thursday 3rd March 

Attendees Claire Bird, Elizabeth Vogtlin, Emma Smethurst,  Ellie Chapman,  
Andrea Simpson,  and Clare Blake  

Apologies Rachael Turner, Claire Coates and Lucinda Dawes  

Treasurer Report: Bank changes still on going. 

• A very healthy bank balance £ 5392.96 in the bank and £880.14 cash, 
awaiting for new bank account to open so we can deposit. 

• Cheques outstanding £259.30 for leavers hoodies 

• Mothers day spend £27.99 

• Jubilee pins spend £128.70 

• Leavers book spend £72.80 

• Easter egg spend £ 82.50 

Movie Night 

Movie to be Encanto in both Key stages. 

C Bird, E Smethurst and K Litchfield with key stage 1 

R Turner, E Chapman and L Dawes with key stage 2 

E Vogtlin and E Smethurst to go to Hancock to replenish supplies. 

C Bird has hotdogs, popcorn and cobs. 

Car Treasure Hunt 

4th April- 29th April  

A Simpson has prepared questions,  maps and instructions for packs to be sold for 
£ 5.  

Treasure hunt begins at school  and should last around 2- 3 hours, A small 
chocolate prize will be given for each child that has participated. 

For all other entries there will  be 2 hampers Art hamper for children and family 
hamper with Voucher from Odeon for the correct answers to the questions ( 
random pick out of the hat winners if more than 1 correct) . 

C Bird to put a leaflet together to go out. 

 



Chocolate Bingo  

Roles  needed Bingo caller, Door person/ adjudicator x2 ,  x2 chocolate givers and 
tuck shop. 

E Vogtlin said D Vogtlin will be the Bingo caller. All other roles by Pta members. 

C Blake to confirm fire limit numbers. Dress down day for chocolate, PTA to make 
up the prizes, 1 free game, plus £5 for a book, making 12 prizes needed, also 
chocolate to hand out to children doing the Bingo noises i.e 2 little duck,  Quack 
Quack 

Also prize for last man standing game, raffle ticket to be given for this. 

Running Challenge  

To help get children and families moving they can sign up to the running 
challenge. All participants receive a medal for running/ walking 26 miles 
throughout April. PTA to cover costs for medals for children signed up and a £5 
charge for family members to join. C Bird has information. 

AOB 

Quiz night, look into this, for October. E Chapman suggested Mrs Richards is a 
great Quiz master. 

 

Date of Next meeting  

Thursday 24th March 3 30 at school. 

 

 

 


